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June 2020

Dear Parents/carers,

  


At this time of year we would normally be welcoming you into school through the induction days, open evenings or informal chats to get to know you and your child, but like many events this year, these have had to be cancelled. During the usual process you would have been introduced to myself, Mrs Kerr (SENCO) and Miss Sherry (Inclusion Manager), as contacts for you to discuss the needs of your child with for the next academic year. This may not be possible face to face at the moment but we are still available on the phone or email. We look forward to working with you in the near future helping settle your child in to school with us and setting up a programme of support that best suits your child’s needs.
In the meantime, there is compiled list of resources to help support you and your child at home available on the school website.

https://newportjuniorschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/SEND-websites-for-home-learning-support.pptx 
If you need any support or have any questions before September please feel free to contact either myself or Miss Sherry.

Jane.kerr1@taw.org.uk 

Lynne.sherry@taw.org.uk
Yours faithfully,
Jane Kerr


